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Dear House Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care, 

 

Short staffing has ruined any respect that I have for OHSU as an institution. We are 

continually pushed to take inappropriate assignments that directly impact patient 

safety. Ultimately, hospital stays lengthen, patient satisfaction is down and nurses no 

longer want to work here. 

 

Alicia Graeper 

Portland, Oregon 


